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Docket No. 50-354

Public Service Electric & Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. T. J. Martin

Vice President
Engineering and Construction

80 Park Plaza - 17C
Newark, New Jersey 07101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-354/84-29

This letter transmits the findings of the December 17, 1984 - January 27, 1985
inspection of Hope Creek Generating Station by Messrs. A. R. Blough and
S. K. Chaudhary. Those findings have been discussed with Mr. A. Giardino of
your staff.

As indicated in the enclosed Appendix A, this inspection identified one viola-
tion of NRC requirements. Please reply to this letter in accordance with
Appendix A.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Harry B. Kister, Chief

[ Projects Branch No. 1
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation
2. NRC Inspection Report No. 50-354/84-29

cc w/encls:
A. E. Giardino, Manager, Quality Assurance Engineering

and Construction
R. L. Mitt 1, General Manager, Nuclear Assurance and Regulation
Hope Creek Hearing Service List
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New Jersey
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Public Service Electric & Gas Company 2

bec w/encis:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encis)
Director, DRS
Director, DRSS
DRP Section Chief
J. Grant, DRP
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